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EUREKA COUNTY, Nevada   
Test Borehole Drilling for Groundwater Exploration 
Kobeh Valley Well and Transmission Main Project 

Project No:  PWP-EU-2025-272 
 

NOTICE OF NO BIDS RECEIVED 
 
This notice serves as legal notification, pursuant to NRS 332.148, that no responsible 
responses (“bids”) were received in response to the Advertisement for Bids for Public 
Works Project EU-2025-272, titled “Test Borehole Drilling for Groundwater 
Exploration, Kobeh Valley Well and Transmission Main Project.”  The Advertisement 
for Bids for said project was posted on Eureka County’s official website, and duly 
published in the 07/31/25, 08/07/25, and 08/14/25 editions of The Eureka County Star, a 
newspaper of general circulation in Eureka County.   
 
Not less than seven (7) days after publication of this notice, Eureka County intends to 
seek a qualified contractor, without further competitive solicitation, and will proceed with 
negotiating a contract for completion of the above-named project. Eureka County will 
entertain any responses received following the first date of publication of this “Notice of 
No Bids Received.”    
 
Publish September 25, 2025 
 
 


